
Marine Management Organisation
PO Box 1275
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE99 5BN

Your ref: MLA/2015/00088

Date:      3rd November 2015

Dear Mr. Dixon,

RE: Tees and Hartlepool Maintenance Dredge

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above application. 

North  Eastern  Inshore  Fisheries  and Conservation  Authority  (NEIFCA)  Officers
have considered the information presented in the application, under provisions
set  out  in  the  Marine  and  Coastal  Access  Act  2009,  whereby  IFCA’s  are
responsible for the sustainable management of inshore sea fisheries resources
and the marine environment within their jurisdictional area.  We do not foresee
any  significant  adverse  impacts  from  the  dredging  works  and  accept  the
proposal without any conditions. 

Yours sincerely

James Wood
Senior Environmental and Scientific Officer
North Eastern Inshore Fisheries and Conservation Authority
01482 393515
Email: james.wood@eastriding.gov.uk 

Clerk of the Authority
Nigel Pearson, Solicitor
County Hall, Beverley

East Riding of Yorkshire
HU17 9BA

Chief IFC Officer
David McCandless, MSc
Town Hall, Bridlington

East Riding of Yorkshire
YO16 4LP


